
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear , 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240726. Please accept my sincere apologies for the delay and 
inconvenience you have experienced regarding this request. In this instance, the 
Trust has not responded to your request within the required 20 days, and for this I 
apologise. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
The information that we require, under the Freedom of Information Act, is as 
follows: 

1) Do you use a tool for Surveys? (a survey tool would help to create the 
survey, design the questions, distribute the survey, drive responses, and build 
out reports and insights into the data) 
 
N/A. 

2) If so, which supplier do you use for this tool? 
 
N/A. 

3) How much do you spend annually on a Survey Tool? 
 
N/A. 

4) Which month & year does your contract with your supplier end? 
 
N/A. 

5) Who is the budget holder for this contract? 
 
N/A. 
 
SECAmb do not use tools for surveys. 



I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


